
  

         Date: 10/08/2022 

 

NOTICE 

 

As per the Govt. Notification No. 3268 – F(P2) dated 05/08/2022 issued 
by Finance (Audit) Department, Nabanna, Govt. of West Bengal, 
College will remain closed on 11th August, 2022 (Thursday) on account 
of “Rakhi Bandhan”.  

A copy of the Govt. Notification is attached herewith. 

 

 

 

    

          




